
 

 

Mascot Station Upgrade                                                                         
Out-of-hours work notification – 8pm to 6am Thursday 16 March and Friday 17 March 2023 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

As previously notified, we are undertaking the removal of hoarding at our worksite in stages. The first stage of hoarding removal 
occurred on Monday 20 February and Tuesday 21 February. The next stage was scheduled for Monday 6 March and Tuesday 7 
March. However, due to unforeseen circumstances, these works have been postponed to Thursday 16 March and Friday 17 
March 2023 from 8:00pm to 6:00am.  

Work will include the removal of a section of hoarding at the western side of the worksite and the installation of temporary 
fencing with shade cloth.  

This work may be noisy however, every effort will be made to minimise noise to the community.  Any impacted residents will be 
contacted individually. This work is dependent on-site conditions and is subject to change. We will notify you if the dates and 
times of work change. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms. 

     9 March 2023 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms
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